
Candidate Statement 

Nicholas Skewes-Cox 

 

Dear Ross Voter: I consider myself a relentless optimist, and I believe that the future is ours to define. As 

a new father, and as a member of a family with 90+ years of history in Ross, I commend all those who 

have worked to protect the unique character of our town. We need ideas to move us all forward at the 

same time as respecting the values that made this such a special place for families. For example, we now 

must grapple with how to handle issues such as Senate Bill (SB) 9 that could substantially affect single-

family zoning. When we look at what other communities in Marin are doing with climate change, equity, 

and long-term sustainability, I see opportunities for Ross to lead. Change is inevitable, and it also 

represents an opportunity that can be beneficial to all. 

 

I, Nicholas Skewes-Cox, want to be part of the solution. I humbly ask for your support, and express my 

gratitude to all those who exercise their voice through the democratic process. A vote for me is a vote for 

the fresh perspective that our community needs. 

 

 


